
 

 
 
The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, rail and 
lagoon improvement projects.  
 
Week of April 1 

 
HIGHWAY 

 
 Motorists should expect narrowed lanes along Devonshire Drive between Melba Road and  

Requeza Street from Monday, April 2, through Friday, April 6, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. as crews 
construct a privacy wall. 
 Nearby residents can expect intermittent noise and lights during construction hours. 

 
 Motorists should expect intermittent ramp closures, and reduced lane widths along  

Encinitas Boulevard at I-5 from Sunday, April 1, through Monday, April 2, from 9 p.m. to 
5 a.m. 
 

 Motorists should expect intermittent lane closures along Manchester Avenue at I-5 from 
Sunday, April 1, through Friday, April 6, from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

 
 

RAIL 
 

 Residents near San Elijo Avenue, just north of the San Elijo Lagoon in Cardiff-by-the-Sea, can  
expect intermittent daytime construction noise and traffic delays from 8 a.m. – 5 p.m., Monday,  
April 2, through Friday, April 6, as crews install new rail road track. 

 
 

 
LAGOON/BIKE/PEDESTRIAN 
 
 To view current San Elijo Lagoon trail closures please visit sanelijo.org/trails. 
 For information on the San Elijo Lagoon Restoration, please visit sanelijo.org./revivingwetlands. 

Construction 
Schedule – Night Work 
and Closures 


